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RESPONSE TO GOVERNMENT OF JAPAN

The following is the formal response to your question as to whether the USS
Ticonderoga entered port on December 7, 1965:

“Understanding the special concerns of the Japanese people, the U.S. Government
has been forthcoming in providing information surrounding the Ticonderoga
incident. Information concerning the accident, including location and
environmental impact have been provided to the Government of Japan. However,
the U.S. Government feels any further discussion on this matter couid compromise

our operational policies and have an adverse effect on our national security

interests.”
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RESPONSE TO GOVERNMENT OF JAPAN

The following is the formal response to your question as to whether the USS
Ticonderoga entered port on December 7, 1965:

“Understanding the special concerns of the Japanese people, the U.5. Government
has been forthcoming in providing information surrounding the Ticonderoga
incident. Information concerning the accident, including location and
environmental impact have been provided to the Government of Japan. However,
the U.S. Government feels any further discussion on this matter could compromise

our operational policies and have an adverse effect on our national security

interests.”
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' Oral message delivered to the Japanese Embassy in response to a question about
movements of USS Ticonderoga :

“ Understanding the special concerns of the Japanese people, the U.S.
Government has been forthcoming in providing information surrounding the
Ticonderoga incident. Information concerning the accident, including location and
environmental impact have been provided to the Government of Japan. However,
the U.S. Government feels any further discussion on this matter could compromise
our operational policies and have an adverse effect on our national security
interests.”



